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Christopher Cooney

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 9:14 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 150009

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 1:11 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 150009 
 
This customer is for the proposed Power lines and nuclear reactors.  So I did not close it as PR-69, I closed it as GI-
14.  Copy on file, see 1179738C.  DHood 
 
From: Christopher Cooney  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 12:56 PM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: FPL support 
 
 
 
From: Carlos Batista [mailto:carlosbcuba@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2015 12:31 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL support 
 
IN SUPPORT OF THE FPL PROPOSE POWER LINES, and all the rest of the proposed construction 
of the 2 nuclear reactors.  I have confidence in the proper role of the NRC so far.    RE: NRC report 
number NUREG-2176 (Assuming this number implies "support". 
Carlos Batista 
Miami resident 
305 790-0615 
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